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Affiliation/Position  Primate Research Institute/M1 

Name Yuri KAWAGUCHI 

1. Country/location of visit

Hokkaido University, Japan 

2. Research project

Annual Meeting of the Japanese society for Animal Psychology 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan)

2016 November22- November.27 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation
the Japanese society for Animal Psychology 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed)

I visited Hokkaido University to participate in Annual Meeting of the Japanese society for Animal

Psychology. I made an oral presentation. The information is as follow. 

Title：Do capuchin monkeys have the ability to discriminate age category from conspecific / 

heterospecific faces? 

Authors：Yuri Kawaguchi, Hika kuroshima, Kazuo Fujita 

Two years ago, I made a poster presentation in this conference. It was first time for me to make a 

presentation in conference. This conference is one of the most interesting one among domestic 

conferences. This time I made an oral presentation in English for the first time. I think I did my 

best, at least better than in oral presentation which I did in some previous seminars. I usually often 

speak too fast but my presentation time was just what I’ve expected this time. 

 I visited and listened to 10 poster presentations. I’m satisfied with poster presentation because I 

visited as many as ten posters for two days and I communicated with each presenter more than 

usual. 

Overall, however, I think the conference this year had less variety than previous one. Many studies 

were about Pavlovian conditioning or very classical operant conditioning especially in avian life or 

rodent. To be honest I feel previous two conferences were more exciting than this conference, 

although I found this conference was enough fruitful. Next time I hope I make a better presentation 

and socialize more with other researchers. 
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 6.Others 

This trio was supported  by PWS program. I appreciate PWS program.. 

 

Poster presentation 

Dr. Clark statue of Hokkaido University 


